
May 6, 2018 

Mission Moment 

May is designated Asian Pacific American Heritage Month.  Asia Pacific Islanders 

are not from one country, or even from one continent.  The people we honor 

during this month are from the continent of Asia, the Pacific Islands and 

Polynesia.  The category includes people from China, India, Hawaii and several 

places in between.  During this month we remember the Japanese immigrants 

who were instrumental in finishing the transcontinental railroad.  We remember 

the presence and contributions made in how we cultivate land, in developing 

technologies, and the influences in cooking and art. 

As we celebrate Asian Pacific American Heritage Month in our congregations, we 

are reminded that the image of God is revealed in all of us.  This is why during this 

month we might experience worship in new ways and even sometimes in 

different languages.  

 When we love one another with the love of God there is room for all to worship 

with our unique voices.  When we worship with all of our unique voices, we are 

better able to reflect God’s image. 


